
Sometimes it is okay to put the baby in the crib and let the baby cry for a short time
to give yourself a break. Try to call someone for help during these stressful times.

For more information call Your Health Connection at the Simcoe Muskoka District Health Unit,
705-721-7520 or 1-877-721-7520 (toll free).
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